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Content: 

On April 03, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) issued a document announcing 

the possibility of delisting for the shares of Quang Binh Import And Export Joint Stock Company 

(stock code: QBS) because of the following cause: 

On April 02, 2024, the Hochiminh Stock Exchange (HOSE) received the 2023 audited 

financial statements of Quang Binh Import And Export Joint Stock Company. Accordingly, the 

auditor has refused to give opinion of QBS’s 2023 audited financial statements. According to 

regulations, if a listing organization violates one of these cases, the share will be delisted. 

 

 

 

 


